[bookmark: _GoBack]BROMSGROVE & DISTRICT INDOOR BOWLS CLUB – CODE OF CONDUCT
All club members are expected to:
treat others as they expect to be treated themselves
protect young/vulnerable members
respect the privacy of others
use correct and appropriate language at all times
act as a positive role model 
Bromsgrove & District Indoor Bowls Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the well-being of all its members, ensuring a positive and enjoyable experience for all. 
The club believes that it is important that everyone associated with the club should, at all times, show respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others. Therefore, members are encouraged to be open at all times and to share any concerns or complaints that they may have about any aspect of the club with the chair of the management committee. 
Where the issue relates to safeguarding, the matter must be referred to one of the club’s safeguarding officers – Rick Sippitts and Dorothy Cracknell.
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BROMSGROVE & DISTRICT INDOOR BOWLS CLUB – CODE OF CONDUCT 

All club members are expected to: 

 •treat others as they expect to be treated themselves 

 •protect young/vulnerable members 

 •respect the privacy of others 

 •use correct and appropriate language at all times 

 •act as a positive role model  

Bromsgrove & District Indoor Bowls Club is fully committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the well-being of all its members, ensuring a positive and 

enjoyable experience for all.  

The club believes that it is important that everyone associated with the club 

should, at all times, show respect and understanding for the safety and 

welfare of others. Therefore, members are encouraged to be open at all 

times and to share any concerns or complaints that they may have about any 

aspect of the club with the chair of the management committee.  

Where the issue relates to safeguarding, the matter must be referred to one 

of the club’s safeguarding officers – Rick Sippitts and Dorothy Cracknell. 

 

